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Islamic Community Center Update 07-03-2020

It’'s A Long
Driveway To
The Islamic
Community
Center

It is a long driveway to the Islamic
Community Center and from here it
looks very quiet. Like there’s nothing
going on, maybe intriguing or even
inviting. So, be curious, accept the
invitation and drive down the driveway.
You might be surprised.

Right now drainage pipes line the
driveway and the coarse aggregate
is rough, but soon it will change. You
might even have another driveway on
the left side which will take many to a
future development.

We will do our best to keep you updated weekly with the progress of the
Islamic Community Center ls®



http://iscnyonline.com

There’s A Lot Going On At The End Of The
Driveway!

The construction company is laying topsoil for grass that will
give a finished touch to the site. That indicates that their work
is nearing completion. Hopefully, by the end of this month we
can gather at the site and enjoy the work we all shared. We
look forward to the transformation of this land into the Islamic
Community Center. Until the center is built the site can be like
a park for our communities. Our children can play; anyone
can take walks; experience the nature sights, trees, birds, and
wildlife; and we can have gatherings within the New York Forward Safety Plan guidelines. Plans for
the Eid are being made.

The long driveway to the Islamic Community Center sets the center away from the main road for
privacy, and a natural fence is created by the existing trees.

We want everyone to enjoy themselves safely and make the best use of the land.

The ISCNY logo on the right will also take you to the ISCNY web page where
you can make a secure donation.
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